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March 3, 2020 
 
Ryan Murrey 
Executive Director 
Washington Association of Child Advocate Programs 
 
 
RE:  AOC Approval – WACAP Volunteer Curriculum   
 
 
Dear Mr. Murrey: 
 
This letter will serve as notification of the Administrative Office of the Courts’ approval of the Washington 
Association of Child Advocate Programs’ volunteer advocate statewide training curriculum, and specifically, the 
Core Advocate Training Manual: 2020 Edition and the Facilitator’s Guide: 2020 Edition.   
 
This approval is consistent with the powers and duties of the Administrative Office of the Courts outlined in RCW 
2.56.030(15) in developing a comprehensive statewide curriculum for persons who act as guardians ad litem 
under Title 13.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review and provide feedback on this very important training of volunteer 
advocates.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Dawn Marie Rubio, J.D. 
State Court Administrator  
 
 
   

Dawn Marie Rubio, J.D. 
State Court Administrator 
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